
 

 

March 24, 2023 

 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairwoman Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol 1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515 

 
 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Infrastructure Maintenance of Warren General Hospital in Fiscal 

Year 2024. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Warren General Hospital, located at 2 W. 

Crescent Park, Warren, Pennsylvania, 16365. 

 

The funding for this project will be used to provide Warren General Hospital assistance with 

deferred maintenance and modernization of existing facilities, including a new MRI unit, CT 

Scanner, X-Ray machine, and replacing aging areas of the hospital’s roof. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will improve access to world-class health care in 

the remote, rural region of northwestern Pennsylvania. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized by Section 306 of the 

Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither done anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

    
 

Glenn “GT” Thompson 

        Member of Congress 


